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Docket No. 50-443/444 APR 5 1984

Ms. Diane Curran

Harmon, Weiss & Jordan

1725 1 Street, NW

Suite 506 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO FOIA-84-171

Dear Ms. Curran:

This is in response to your letter dated March 13, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), three
separate categories of documents relating to the "Seabrook Station
Probabilistic Safety Assessment, Main Report."

The documents listed on Appendix A are related to your request. These
documents are being placed in the NRC Public Document Room in FOIA file
folder 84-171 in your name.

The Seabrook Station Probabilistic Safety Assessment is currently in the
PDR and may be found under accession number 8402070255. Inasmuch as
neither contractor nor staff review of this study has begun, there are
no review documents.

A contract for the review of the Seabrook PSA is expected to be entered
into with Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory with Mr. Abel Garcia as
the principal investigator. A copy of the Statement of Work is being
placed in the FOIA file folder referenced abc:e.

This completes NRC's acti... on your request.

. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: Appendix A
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Re: FOIA-84-171

APPENDIX A

Undated Statement of Work - "Review of the Probabilistic
Risk Assessment for the Seabrook Nuclear Power Plant."

7/14/83  Memorandum for Themis P. Spies from Darrell G. Eisenhut,
“Review Schedule PRS's."

8/10/83 Memorandum for Darrell G. Eisenhut, "Schedules for PRA
Reviews."



